


 

 

 The PAFs for increases related to Equity & Merit, and Promotion, Tenure, or 

Advancement have been submitted. Any related increase involving a 12-

month employee will be retroactive to July 1, 2017. 9-month faculty increases 

will be effective on August 15, 2017. 

 One-half of the Summer School allocations will be distributed based on the 

summer 2016 numbers. The summer 2017 amounts will be distributed in 

October after the final summer numbers have been received. 

 The position requests are almost complete and the Deans will receive the 

spreadsheet on Thursday for a final review.  

 The Provost’s office will be reviewing capital needs in the near future. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 11:50 a.m. 


